
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 



 

Dear Neighbour, 

Tomorrow, Thursday 13th July, the Holloway Park 

team will be taking down the large chimney on site. 

This work will not cause additional disruption beyond 

our usual day-to-day work, however we wanted to 

share this news with you as the chimney is visible from 

all around the area and its removal is a milestone in 

the delivery of this project. 

The chimney will be carefully removed, with the team 

first using a hot cutting machine to cut through the 

base of the chimney and then a high reach machine to 

carefully lower it to the ground. We expect the full 

process to take around two hours to complete. 

If you have any questions, please contact us on the 

details below. 

Kind regards, 

Holloway Park Construction Team 

 0333 666 0104 
Hollowayparkinfo@Londonsquare.co.uk  
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